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RICARDO A. BATAC, MD
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BOARD OF GOVERNORS

JAMES C. GUZMAN, MD
Northeastern Luzon

DANILO J. FLORES JR., MD
Northwestern Luzon

JOCELYN E. GOMEZ, MD
Central Luzon

ALEJANDRO Y. TAN, MD
Manila

WILFREDO S. TAGLE, MD
Quezon City

LUZ C. BURGOS, MD
Rizal

NOEMI B. MANZON-SARABIA, MD
Central Tagalog

MA. RHODA C. GOCO, MD
Southern Tagalog

GERRY S. HUYO-A, MD
Bicol

RICARDO B. DIMAYUGA, MD
Western Visayas

KAZAN BENIGNO S. BALUYOT, MD
Central Visayas

FELIX G. NICART, MD
Eastern Visayas

JOHN HERNANI V. ANACAN JR., MD
Western Mindanao

LESTER LLOYD C. LEOCADIO, MD
Northern Mindanao

DANTE T. EUGENIO, MD
Southeastern Mindanao

BASHARY A. LATIPH, MD
Northcentral Mindanao

MANOLITO C. GO, MD
Caraga

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2020-07-10-077

TO : ALL SPECIALTY DIVISIONS

DATE : JULY 10, 2020

SUBJECT  : DEMOGRAPHIC DISTRIBUTION OF MEMBERS

Greetings! Hope you are all doing well.
This is to request from your good office for the demographic distribution of your
members. We need a record of the number of members per specialty in each chapter

or region (e.g. PCP Cebu, PPS Southern Tagalog, etc.).

These data will serve as our official reference in addressing all specialization-related

and other health-related concerns across the country.

Thank you for your cooperation and prompt response.

Truly yours,

RICARDO A. BATAC, MD
ecretary General

Noted by:
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JOSE P. SANTIAGO, JR., MD
President



